
Ktunaxa Nation Interim Citizenship Code Review 

The Ktunaxa Nation Interim Citizenship Code is now being circulated for input from Ktunaxa 

Nation Citizens.  As part of the input process an online survey has been set up to assist in 

receiving your input and comments on this draft code. You can also complete a paper copy of 

the survey if you prefer not to complete the online survey.  After you have read the Code, the 

survey will take you about 15 minutes to complete.   

Once your survey has been completed and received by Treaty staff a $25.00 check will be 

processed and mailed out to you in appreciation for taking the time to complete the survey.  

The Citizenship Code Advisory Committee will use the input received to find out what citizens 

think about the draft code and to further develop and/or revise the draft code.   

Copies of the draft Code are available at your Band Office or at the reception desk of the 

Ktunaxa Nation Government Building.  Paper copies of the survey are also available at those 

same places.  

 If you would like to receive a copy of the Code by email please send an email to 

citizeninput@ktunaxa.org.  If you don’t have email and would like to receive a paper copy of 

the Code and/or survey by regular mail or if you have questions arising from your review or 

about the survey please contact Rosemary Phillips at (250) 489-2464 ext. 3077.   
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